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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

With one week to go before half term  we are looking forward to our Harvest assembly 

in school on Monday with all donations going to the Wellspring. Can you please have a 

look at the items          requested on the third page of the newsletter and send anything 

you can spare into school with your child on Monday morning.  
 

AUTUMN 1 ASSEMBLY  

We will be reintroducing our end of half term assemblies at the end of this half term. If 

your child has been chosen by their class teacher we will contact you early next week to 

invite you into school on the morning of Friday 21st October. We started these assem-

blies just before the start of Covid-19 in February 2020 and unfortunately have been 

unable to invite parents to them since. The purpose is to celebrate pupils who have 

shown consistent application towards the basic skills of spelling, reading, handwriting, 

arithmetic (maths) home skills and our half termly value. We look  forward to seeing 

who the winners are for this half term.  
 

COFFEE MORNING  

Thank you to those who managed to make the coffee morning on Thursday. Miss Pugh, 

Mr Swire and I found the conversations very useful and we will definitely look to hold 

another of these events in the near future. 

Friday 7th -Thursday 13th October 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 1H    KS2: 5G                        

House of the Week: Lion                                  

Pupil of the Week: Harrison B 

3rd-7th October 

KT Jake C   KP Franklin V     RQ Leo S    RS Ivy B                                  

1C Jaxon C 1H Thomas C   2JC Lucas N   2CS Alliot B    

3B Cerys H   3C Polly N     4C Teddy S    4W Phoebe C  

5G Isaac H     5SR Emmy S  6HT Olivia P  6M Jessica M 

Pen License                                       

Evan D 5G, Isabelle E 5G, Farida G 5G, Sophie 

Mc 5G, Sophie B 5G, Charlotte J 5G, Harrison B 

5G, Harriet D 4C, Poppy P 6HT, Tiffany M 6M                       

Headteacher Award 

R/KS1: Bella L, Grace C for Responsibility                                           

KS2: Owen S for Compassion 

9th-13th October    

Rec     95% Year 1 99% Year 2 95%                

Year 3 97% Year 4 96% Year 5 98% Year 6 96%                                



CAKE SALE 

What an amazing turn out to raise money for Children’s Cancer and Leukaemia Group. As you 

can see from the cheque, they raised an amazing £715.55. Thank you to Olivia, her family and 

all the helpers! 

 

FOOTBALL TEAM 

The A and B teams played Nevill Road this week in their first games of the season and there 

were plenty of goals in both games. The A team drew 2-2 after taking a 2 goal lead and the B 

team won 6-3. A very positive start to the season.  

 

A reminder that we finish for half term on Friday 21st October. Have a great weekend.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 
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